
Monday , 16th May 2022 

 

To:  PARENTS OF YEAR 11 AND YEAR 13 STUDENTS –  
GAP BETWEEN TWO EXAMS FOR BOARD EXAM STUDENTS 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from St. Mary’s . We are writing to update you with some information with regard to 

students doing board exams.  

 
There are some days when children have a long gap between two papers and we would like to 

clarify options for this space that are safe and beneficial to the students.  

 
We highly recommend that children remain on the premises in their classrooms and revise for 

their next exam. They will be in a safe environment and away from the heat outside. You can send 

lunch or even bring lunch for them that they can have before the start of the second exam.  

 
Some parents might wish to take children home for lunch or permit those living in close 

proximity to go home and return for the second exam. We do understand this but would like to 

caution you that students must return well on time before the second exam.  

 
We would prefer that children are safe on the premises as far as possible especially knowing that 

traffic and other potential disruptions are beyond our control.  

 
Please keep these considerations in mind for days when students have a long gap between two 

exams. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 

 


